
Council would like to make everyone aware of the Federal and State support that is 
available to assist small businesses during this time as we face the ever-changing 
circumstances surrounding the Coronavirus Epidemic.  
 
For full details of the support please check out the below links.  
 
https://www.business.gov.au/risk-management/emergency-
management/coronavirus-information-and-support-for-business 
 
https://www.qld.gov.au/about/industry-recovery/business-and-industry-support 
 
We encourage everyone to check out this information and support available.  
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